
 

 

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

  

Contact school 

 

Either: 01743 284000 

and follow prompts for 

attendance 

Or email:  

info@tpstrust.co.uk 

 

Testing and symptoms 

 Please continue to test your child at home, twice a 

week, using the LFT kits provided by school or sourced 

locally. 

 

 If your child receives a positive LFT then book a 

PCR test on the same day and DO NOT send them 

into school. 

 

 If they are identified as a close contact use MUST 

book a PCR test and NOT use an LFT whether they 

have symptoms or not.  Please don’t just do an LFT. 

 

 They can return to school if they do not have any 

symptoms. 

 

 NHS test and trace will now identify close contacts, 

not school.  Please give them as much information as 

possible 

 

 Please DO NOT send your child into school if they 

have any symptoms of Covid. Do NOT send them in 

before the end of their isolation period. 

 

 Main Covid Symptoms: High temperature, persistent 

cough, loss of taste or smell, headache, sore throat (it 

may appear as a mild illness in young people). 

 

 
  

 No more bubbles or 

zones. 

 Students have access to 

all specialist rooms and 

a full teaching 

curriculum 

 Changing rooms are 

now open for PE lessons 

with a greater range of 

activities.  

 No more staggered 

arrival or exit times 

 No more staggered 

breaks and lunches 

 Lunch is make to two 

sittings in the same 40 

minute period. 

Remote learning 

 There will be no live lesson provision for 

individual students. 

 Work will be provided online via Classcharts 

unless you agree a different method with your 

child’s form tutor. This is only for those self-

isolating due to positive tests. 

 Please let your child’s form tutor know if they 

are well enough to have work set or will 

assume they are too ill to work. 

 

 

 

 

Face masks 

Are no longer required 

to be worn by staff or 

students however if they 

choose to still wear one, 

they can. 

We would politely ask all 

visitors to wear one in 

reception or when asked 

to if visiting school. 

 

 


